
The Irish Catholic— the Irish Catholic Newspaper is now available to buy from 
the Sacristy Cost  €2.00. 
 

The  Contemplative Payer Group now meet in the Dominican Convent, 
Griffith Avenue on Tuesday evenings  at 8.00 p.m. 
 
 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road,  will continue each 
Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. 
 

Pilgrimage to Knock—Our parish Pilgrimage to Knock takes place on Sunday 
may 19th, leaving from outside the church at 8.00am. Cost €20.00. To book 
contact Catherine at 085-7602223 or Lorraine at 086-3900073. Book early to 
avoid disappointment. 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:                                                                                                

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:                                                                                                            

Harry Kingham 

 

MONTH’S MIND:                                                                                                                      

Marie Farrell  

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Veronica O’Hanlon, Bridie Morrison, Joe Scully 

Tony Kenny, Jim & Bill Shannon, Greg Leddy, 

Philomena Costello, Bob Fleming. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 

Mercy Centre Coolock—upcoming programme 

Paint your own Icon Retreat………………….. 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time                     
24th February 2019 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

 

Sunday Thought 

Thought for the day In the kindest perspec-
tive, the desire for retaliation represents a 
longing for justice and equity. For example, 
“an eye for an eye.” Such justice is easily dis-
torted into vengeance, hence the limiting of 
vengeance to precisely equal retaliation in the 
Old Testament. That tempering of vengeance 
does not really go far enough. The problem is 
responding in kind—the ultimate logic of 
which would be one person left with one 
eye!! Jesus goes to the heart of the matter: do 
not respond to violence with violence, do not 
engage at the level offered. Instead, turn the 
dynamic on its head: love your enemies and 
break the cycle of hatred and violence.  
 

Prayer  

Help us, compassionate God, to take to heart 
the teaching of Jesus that love without limit 
may be our rule of life.  

Hymns:                                                                                              

Entrance Hymn:   Hymn 21  Page 11                                   

Recessional:                 Hymn 4  Page 6 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


 

First Friday—next Friday, 
1st March is the first Fri-
day of the month and con-
fessions will be heard on 
Thursday morning after 
10.00 a.m. Mass. 

 
First Sunday — Sunday 
3rd March is the first Sun-
day of the month and Eu-
charistic Adoration will 
take place from 3.00 p.m. 
to 5.00 p.m. 
 
 
 

Weekly Scripture Reflection Group  
continues every Thursday morning in 
the Annadale Room from 11.00 a.m.. 
All are welcome.   

Dublin Diocesan Children’s Pilgrimage 
to Lourdes—The DDCP will hold their 
Annual Church Gate Collection this 
weekend . 
 

Eucharistic Adoration takes place eve-
ry Monday afternoon in our Parish 
Church from 3.00 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. 
New members welcome. 

 

 

Advance Notice—Alzheimer’s Society 
of Ireland- Marino parish Annual Tea 
morning in aid of the Alzheimer’s Soci-
ety of Ireland is on Thursday, 2nd 
May, 2019, in the Marino Room, im-
mediately after the 10am Mass-
Please note the date and come along 
to support this worthy cause. 
 

Fraternity of Mary Immaculate  
Queen—Children’s adoration will be 
held in Marino Church this Sunday 
24th February from 4.00 p.m. to 5 
p.m. refreshments afterwards.   

FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL PARISHIONERS—The Archbishop has 
started a 'listening 'process regarding preparation for the Sacraments 
of Baptism, Communion, Confirmation and Reconciliation and is in-
viting parents, teachers and the wider faith community to provide 
feedback on the subject, via an online survey.  This consultation pro-
cess is with a view to improving the way we prepare for and celebrate 
these sacraments especially given that for so many families the Sacra-
ments can be a rite of passage rather than a 'joyful encounter with the 
Lord'.  The survey opened on 4th Feb. for 3 weeks and is available at 
www.dublindiocese.ie/survey-on-sacraments/  

Confirmation—This coming week is a very im-
portant one for our Confirmation boys and girls. 
Friday at 11 is the Confirmation Ceremony for the 
boys with Fr Liam O Cuiv, Episcopal Vicar and Ad-
ministrator of Killester Parish. We hope and pray 
that this will be a very special occasion for them 
all.                                                                             
Tuesday evening is the Ceremony of Light for the 
girls and their parents when the candidates for 
Confirmation promise to take responsibility for 
their own faith, with the support of course of the 
parents and the Faith Community. 

 Church Repository/Shop:  The Church 
Repository/Shop is open every Tues-
day and Thursday morning after 10.00 
a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass 
on Sundays. We have a good supply of 
sacramental mementos for boys and 
girls for all special occasions.  Signed 
Mass Cards are also available  from the 
Parish shop as well as the Sacristy.   
 

Divine Mercy Sunday—Our parish will 
host Devine Mercy Sunday on April 
28th. Full details later. 
 

Fairview Marino Men's Shed  Every 
Wednesday at 11am till 1pm in St Vin-
cent's GAA club. Come along for a chat 
& a cup of tea/coffee. New members 
welcome. 
 

Ministers of the Word - The Rosters 
for March/April/May are  avail 
able for collection in the Sacristy or 
Parish Office. Easter Roster to follow 

later. Sincere thanks to all our Readers 
for their faithful service . 
 
 

Thank you —we wish to thank all 
those who so generously  have volun-
teered to help deliver the 2 monthly 
Parish Newsletter to every home in the 
parish . We would still like more volun-
teers to deliver If you can spare the 
time we would be delighted to hear 
from you. Ph.: 8332772 
 

Maryfield Transition Year Students 
and their Religion Teachers are hosting 
the Generation Club 2019, which will 
run for 5 Fridays : March  8th, 15th,  
22nd & 29th, & April 5th.This is a social 
gathering of the young and the not so 
young, to communicate and share with 
each other. VENUE : Maryfield College. 
TIME: 11.00am-12.10pm. 

Marino/Fairview Community  Games 
will hold their usual Church gate Col-
lection next weekend 2/3rd March. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were:   2, 12, 16 & 22 

The jackpot now stands at €6,60.00 

Last entries for the weekly Draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 

Special Request  - Marino Parish Knitting Group, the ‘Knitwits’  have had a re-
quest from a few of our maternity hospitals to knit small hats for new born ba-
bies. They put a little hat on all babies now as soon as they are born. Full details 
along with a pattern for a little hat are available at the back of the Church. The 
group meet on the 1st and 3rd Saturday of each month from 10.30 
a.m. to 12.30 p.m. in the Annadale Room. New members welcome. 
Contact Maureen at 085-1088538  

http://www.dublindiocese.ie/survey-on-sacraments/

